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REPORT TO THE CITY COUNCIL

The Honorable City Council
City of Providence

City Hall

Providence, Rhode Isiand

Gentlemen:

The Providence Redevelopment Agency, in accordance with the provisions of
Paragraph 8, Chapter 68-11 of the Ordinances of the City of Providence approved
March 13, 1968 as amended by Chapter 1798 of the Ordinances of the City of
Providence approved November 7, 1966 and Title 45, Chapter 32, Section 4 of
the General Laws of Rhode Island 1956, hereby reports concerning the proposed
sale of real property within the Mount Hope Project R. I.R-18.

The Agency proposes the sale of Parcel 74, designated as Lot 102 on City
Assessor's Plat 5 and numbered 116 Camp Street and further delineated on
attached map within the Mount Hope Project for the disposition price of
$150.00 to Stanley Frazier for expansion of his adjoining residential property.
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MEMORANDUM

DATE s
TO:

TROM:

January 28, 197h
Vincent Vespia, City Clerk

Peter Peligian, Assistant to the Director
Department of Planning & Urban Development

Proposed Sale of Real Property
Parcel T4 - Mount Hope Project R-18

Transmitted herewith is a Report to the City Council concerning the proposed

sale of land (Parcel Tk, R-18) to Mr. Stanley Frazier, 122 Ceamp Street, Providence,

Rhode Island.

The Agency desires to have said report placed on the Docket of the City

Council meeting of February 7, 197h.



